
Jimmie Tyler Brashear Elementary
Information for families about how students will be invited to attend the intersession “accelerator”

week at the start of next school year: August 4th - 6th

What is the purpose of the Intersession “Accelerator”?
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What does that mean for your child? If your child is invited to the Intersession “Accelerator”,
when will you receive that invitation?

- Invitations will be emailed and sent home beginning May 20th.  We will also send our invitations
through School Messenger and Facebook.  There will be a Google Doc sign up form posted for
parents to complete reserving their child’s spot. Pre-K parents will receive their invitation upon
approval.

When is my child’s first day of school if they do not attend the August Intersession
“Accelerator”?
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